Message A49/04/35/5 P O Pagel ¢
. age:  H(y

From: Andrew Sands
Sent: 24 June 2005 16:51

To: EEmaas

Subject: RE: From Mr A P Walby - re HMC Statement

Apparently a letter has been sent and should be here soon.
Regards
Andrew

----- Original Message-----

From: w
Sent: Friday, June 24, 2005 4:32 PM

To: Andrew Sands
Subject: From Mr A P Walby - re HMC Statement

[

‘ ) I refer to your statement regarding Claire Roberts, Can you please advise me of whether your medical defence
organisation has got back to you with regards to the last three sentences in paragraph three, and if so what the
outcome was?

I would also confirm that we have checked with the laboratory with regards to the "further serum electrolyte"
however the labratory records do not go back that far. I would advise that Dr Steen covers this issue in her
statement.

Peter Walby

27/06/2005
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